The Proof is in the Pudding: Showcasing Diverse Perspectives on Success and Failure in Rangeland Reclamation and Restoration
 
SRM 2019 Annual Meeting
Tuesday, February 12 at 1 pm in Minneapolis, Minnesota
Organizers: Lauren Porensky and Sheri Spiegal
Sponsor: SRM Restoration & Reclamation Committee
Description: Rangeland reclamation and restoration are still fairly young as scientific disciplines, but scientific interest and effort in these fields are blossoming. According to the Scopus database of peer-reviewed literature, 81% of the 895 existing articles about “rangeland AND reclamation” or “rangeland AND restoration” were published within the last 15 years. Most researchers working in these disciplines recognize the existence of well-established industries and regulatory procedures that support and guide the practice of reclamation and restoration across a diverse array of rangeland ecosystems. Indeed, in many cases, research projects result from collaborations with practitioners or managers who have outstanding questions about the science of reclamation and restoration. However, the knowledge and perspectives of restoration and reclamation practitioners remain poorly represented within the SRM community. The SRM Reclamation and Restoration Committee proposes to build our Society’s capacity by drawing on practical expertise and highlighting partnerships between science and management in the reclamation and restoration fields. We will pair researcher and manager/practitioner perspectives on five different topics related to reclamation or restoration in diverse rangeland systems. Talks will focus on what works and what doesn’t, similarities and differences between research and management perspectives, and two-way transfers of knowledge between researchers and managers or practitioners. We hope that this symposium will not only provide practical insights for Society members interested in particular topics, but also serve as a reflection on the nature of applied research within the Society. An additional goal of this symposium is to spread the word about SRM within the practitioner and management communities, and ultimately convince more managers and practitioners to become long-term SRM participants.
Session Length: Half-day. Each paired presentation will be 40 minutes (30 minute presentation + 10 minutes for questions/discussion).
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